Lyneham Primary School
ACT Preschool to Year 6
Government Phone: 6142 1720
Education info@lynehamps.act.edu.au
www.lynehamps.act.edu.au
Principal: Merryn O’Dea

IMP Band Contribution 2023
Information for Parents

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are fortunate to have the Instrumental Music Program available to students at our school. As part of your child’s
participation in the Instrumental Music Program for 2023, we request payment of Band Fees of $220.

Your contribution covers the cost of specialist tuition, print music, instrument hire, instrument maintenance and buses
to Combined Band Practices.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on 6142 1720 if you have any queries or concerns about the school band or the
Instrumental Music Program.

Please Note: “It is customary for the school to request a financial contribution towards meeting the cost of your child’s participation
in this optional activity. Individual records of contributions are confidential. The school has made every effort to keep the costs for
this activity at a reasonable level. Please see the Principal if you require financial assistance. “

Notes and money to Lyneham Primary front office by: 9" June 2023

Kind Regards,

Merryn O’Dea Rob Veneables
Principal Band Coordinator
IMP Band 2023 Payment Slip Cost $220
| am paying the amount of $ Student Name:
[1 Credit Card — by telephone to the school office , via the payment tab on our school website

or by completing your details below and returning to the school office

] Card No: Expiry Date:

Name on card (Please print): Signature:

[ Cash at the school office

If you fill in this form, your personal information and that of your child will be collected and handled by the ACT Education Directorate (EDU) This information is necessary for us to manage student participation in
excursions and support the welfare and safety of your child. If you do not consent to supply us with this information your child will be unable to participate in the excursion. Normally, we will not use or disclose this
information for another purpose, without your consent, unless you would reasonably expect us to use or disclose the information for a related purpose. Normally we only share information with school staff and,
where necessary, parents or volunteers assisting with the excursion to appropriately and effectively manage the excursion. The Directorate has a privacy policy that explains how we handle personal information,
including how we handle privacy complaints. The policy is available on the Directorate’s website (www.det.act.gov.au) on the About Us page.
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